
Annexure – XII 
No.1/11/2006-BADP 

 
Government of India/Ministry of Home Affairs 

Department of Border Management 
Border Area Development Programme (BADP) 

*** 
Dated New Delhi the 27th October, 2006 

Shri Jasbir Singh, 
Director(Planning) 
Department of Planning 
Government of Punjab 
Punjab. 

 
Subject: Regarding change of works under Border Area Development 

Programme (BADP) for the year 2006-07 approved by the State 
Level Screening Committee (SLSC)- State of Punjab. 

 
Sir, 
  I an directed to refer to Govt. of Punjab’s letter No.4/1-PSPB-

RO(BADP)-2006/14953 dated 5th October, 2006 on the subject noted above 

and to convey the approval of the Ministry of Home Affairs for change of 

works in district Ferozepur worth Rs.23.50 lakh in the Action Plan for the 

year 2006-07. 

  Govt. of Punjab is requested to furnish a fresh list of works now 

being undertaken in District Ferozepur under BADP for the year 2006-07. 

 

 

        Yours faithfully, 
                                                                                 Sd/- 

        (Balwant Singh) 
     Deputy Secretary to Govt. of India, 

        Tel.2309 3700 


